Announcements September 22nd & 23rd

The Sacred Heart Ministry Fair has been moved to the weekend of October 6-7th due to scheduling conflicts. Come eat some cookies after Mass and see the ministries offered at our church that need your help.

If you are a volunteer for the PADS ministry, please sign up for upcoming weekends on the sheet in the narthex.

Tickets for the Sacred Heart Raffle will be sold in the narthex after Mass. The first drawing will be September 30th for \$500, so make sure you get your tickets purchased this week!

This Monday is the Fatima Tour for Peace visit with the International Pilgrim Virgin Statue of Fatima. The itinerary is posted in the narthex and in the bulletin. This is a rare opportunity and we hope you take advantage of the different activities that will be offered throughout the day here.